
 

    
Belonging, Believing, Succeeding Together  

‘I have come that you may have life, and have it to the full.’  
(John 10:10) 

 

Hornby St Margaret’s C E Primary School 

                                                         Newsletter 
24th October 2024 
 

Today is the last day of this half-term, tomorrow is an inset day. We have had a busy half-term and we continue to 
appreciate parent’s support. 
We hope everyone has a lovely half-term break and that we can all come back to school on Monday 4th November 
ready for the run up to Christmas, which is always lovely in school. 
 
Computer After school club - Tuesdays 
We are hoping to run a Year 5 and 6 Computer Club on a Tuesday after school from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. 
This will start after half term and run until Christmas. 
Please could you let me know if your child would be interested in this club, then we get an idea of numbers. 
 
Individual photos - Thursday 7th November 
Please can all children come in school uniform for individual photos on Thursday after half term. Years 3,4 and 5 will 
need to bring their swimming kits and Year 6 will need their PE kit to change into in the afternoon. 
 
Bikeability Training – all our Y5 & Y6 pupils will be undertaking Bikeability training on Monday 
11th November. Please can you sign and return the consent form to enable your child to take part, thank you.  
 
Mother Goose Panto 
We are having a whole school trip to The Grand theatre at Lancaster to watch 
Mother Goose pantomime at 10am on Wednesday 11th December. The cost of 
this trip will be £7.50, please pay via School money 
 
Year 5 and 6 Residential trip 
For this years’ residential we have booked Brathay at Ambleside for lots of outdoor adventures. We will be going on 
Monday 9th June and returning on Wednesday 11th June. More details will follow after half term. 
 
Fire brigade visit 
On Tuesday, the Fire Brigade came to visit our Year 2, 3 and 6 children to talk about Fire. The children learnt what to 
do in the event of a fire and designed a fire plan to keep themselves safe. It was a very informative morning. 
 
SchoolMoney 
We still have some payments outstanding from last academic year, please can these be cleared so all balances are 
kept to a minimum.   
 
Secondary School Admissions September 2025 
The closing date for applications is 31st October 2024. Please see link for more information re applying for 
your child’s Secondary school place. https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-secondary-school/ 
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Our value this term is Faithfulness 

 
Seb - for having the faith to participate 
enthusiastically in all our lessons 
 

Whats on this week…  
Monday 4th November School reopens 
Tuesday 5th November Juniors wear PE kit 

Computer ASC 3.30pm – 4.30pm (Years 5 & 6) 
Wednesday 6th November Infants wear PE kit 

Thursday 7th November Individual photos - ALL children to wear school uniform 
Swimming for Years 3,4 &5 
Year 6 – bring PE kit to school 

Friday 8th November Infants wear PE kit 
Advance warning…  
Monday 11th November Bikeability – Year 5+6 – letters were sent home in bags yesterday 
Tuesday 19th November Year 6 Height and weight 
Monday 25th November Advent experience at Leck Church – whole school 
Tuesday 10th December Nativity 
Wednesday 11th December Whole school trip - Mother Goose Pantomine at The Grand, Lancaster 
Friday 20th December End of term – school closes at 3.30pm 

 

Reception & KS1 KS2 
Eira 

For always completing her 
work to 100% and being 

very helpful in class 

Jack  
For always having a very 
positive attitude towards 
his work, showing a great 

determination to complete 
it to the best of his ability. 
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/go-velo-holiday-
sessions-lancaster-44019654613  
     
We are finding that many children are unable to 
cycle, or are not reaching a satifactory standard to 
go on the road. As such we have put on some FREE 
sessions over half term as intervention to ensure all 
children can be included.  
   
We hope this will enable children to have another go 
if they have not completed Level 1/2 while we were 
in your school OR   
they can get prepared in advance of the course later 
in the term.   
   
We are also running Learn to ride sessions for any 
non riders over the age of 4.   
   
Cycles and helmets can be provided free of charge.   
   
The sessions are running at Westgate Primary 
School, Langridge Way, Westgate, Morecambe, LA4 
4XF  
   
We are running these every day throughout the half 
term week and the sessions are FREE!   
 


